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Induction Feedback
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This year we have changed our induction process for you and your children coming in
to Nursery and Reception. Following this change we would very much welcome your
feedback to ensure we are meeting both of your needs. We would be very grateful if
you could take a moment to feedback to us on how you and your children have found
our induction process including induction meetings, stay and play sessions, home visits,
starting school and information you have received as well as anything you feel maybe
helpful to us.

Thank you for your time and support.

Mr Hinkley & The Early Years Team
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I' give consent for my comments to be used in any future Woodthorne

Primary and Nursery School publications.




